
Ref. No. MCHI/CEO/13-14/276 
 

February 12, 2014 
To, 
Dr. Shrikar Pardeshi (I.A.S.) 
Inspector General of Registration & Controller of Stamps 
New Administrative Building 
Govt. of Maharashtra,  
Pune  
 

Sub: Request for Meeting 
 
 
Dearest Shrikar 
 
Heartiest congratulations to become Inspector General of Registration for State of Maharashtra. 
 
MCHI-CREDAI, formed in 1982, is the most prominent and the only recognized body of Real 
Estate Developers in Mumbai and MMR. It brings together members dealing in Real Estate 
Development on one common platform to address various issues facing the Industry. 
 
MCHI-CREDAI has a strong Membership of over 1000 leading Developers in Mumbai and has 
expanded across MMR, having its own units in Thane, Kalyan -Dombivli, Mira–Virar City, Raigad 
and Navi Mumbai. The MMRDA’s Rental Housing Scheme was envisioned with the noble cause 
of developing urbanisable areas in MMR, which would be ultimately be allotted to the low -
income group.   
 
MCHI-CREDAI participated in workshop “Dematerialization of Land Records” which was 
conducted by Dept. of IGR on 22nd November, 2013.  In the said workshop some IGR officials of 
other states had participated and gave the presentation of modernizing the administrative and 
legal infrastructure to ensure exact title to the land holder.   
 
Since you have taken over recently, some of our members would like to meet and discuss 
important issues of Stamp Duty payments and Registration of Documents with you as per your 
convenient time either at Pune or Mumbai. 
 
 

Yours 

        
         S. S. Hussain 

 
To, 
Dr. Shrikar Pardeshi (I.A.S.) 
Inspector General of Registration & Controller of Stamps 
New Administrative Building 
Govt. of Maharashtra,  
Pune  
 


